
Self-Defense Training Programme Report 

On May 8, 2025, the KC Das Commerce College Students' Union, in collaboration with the National 

Service Scheme (NSS), organized a comprehensive Self-Defense Training Programme at KC Das 

Commerce College. The event aimed to equip students with practical self-defense techniques and 

strategies for personal safety, promoting confidence and empowerment among participants. 

 

The programme featured expert trainers who conducted interactive and practical sessions, focusing on 

awareness, response strategies, and confidence-building exercises. The sessions were designed to cater 

to the specific needs of students, providing them with valuable insights into self-defense techniques and 

personal safety strategies. A total of 35 students and 10 NSS volunteers participated in the programme, 

along with 4 resource persons who shared their expertise and experience. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The interactive nature of the sessions fostered a sense of confidence and empowerment among the 

participants, who actively engaged with the trainers and learned valuable skills. The programme's 

success can be attributed to the collaborative efforts of the KC Das Commerce College Students' Union 

and the NSS, who worked together to create a platform for students to learn and grow. 



 

 

The organizers expressed their heartfelt gratitude to the expert trainers for their valuable contributions, 

to the NSS for their support and collaboration, and to the participants for their enthusiasm and active 

participation. A vote of thanks was delivered by a professor, acknowledging the efforts of all involved in 

making the programme a success. 

                     

The Self-Defense Training Programme was a resounding success, providing students with essential skills 

and knowledge for personal safety. The programme's impact is expected to be long-lasting, empowering 

students to navigate challenging situations with confidence and poise. The KC Das Commerce College 

Students' Union and the NSS look forward to organizing similar events in the future, promoting student 

well-being and empowerment. 
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